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The Executive Board Core Team and Working Committee members are volunteers with great
focus who have worked together to take the Corps to new heights. Our Corps has some
wonderfully talented people taking Ocean Safety, Competition and our Work conditions to the
forefront of our profession. Our future in the NYSUT union is a major leap forward and
represents one of the most exciting and challenging times in our history.

The BRA Meeting was a success and alot was discussed regarding the transfer into the new
union - NYSUT / UUP.. Many issues were brought up by the Corps and it appears everything
will be fine, the representatives were very positive and informative. It was mentioned this
transition could take place before the end of the year. Full details are available in the latest
Bucket and Buoy (12 - 3 - 08) listed in the left column of this page..




